
Recognise outstanding service to our 
community during Covid  
 

This first award to recognise outstanding service to our community during the 

Covid pandemic, doesn’t go to an individual, nor does it go to a particular 

group, but goes to anyone who during the restrictions and lockdowns 

extended a helping hand to a fellow parishioner who was in need. 

 

So, if you fetched some shopping in for someone, or added it to your online 

delivery, if you collected a prescription, took someone to hospital or to an 

appointment or just made sure your neighbour was OK, this award includes 

you. 

 

We can’t obviously mention everyone, but we would like someone who was 

never more than a phone call away, someone who from the start of the 

pandemic was instrumental in setting up support networks, someone who 

coordinated efforts between individuals, local groups and services to accept 

the award on behalf of everyone mentioned.   

 

Andrew, that’s you. 


